
Project: 
Orchard Hills Water Main Replacement 
  
Contractor: 
Malley Construction, Site Supervisor Reggie Smith 
  
Inspectors:   
Mark Goss, Spicer Group,  Tyler Wieland, Spicer Group 
  
Work performed this week (5-15 thru 5-19):  
From 5-15 thru 5-18 the water main has been installed up to the east side of Orchard Court and into the 
cul-de-sac. The crew stopped for the day around 2:00pm and will commence Monday down Orchard 
Court. 
  
Work to be performed next week (5-22 thru 5-26):  
Malley Construction will be installing water main on the east side of Orchard Court to the north.  They 
anticipate 200’+/- a day and should have Orchard Court completed by the end of the week (5-26). 
  
Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work: 

1. Eric Green – 317 Wilson Place - got a message that this AT&T customer is not available – call 
later 

2. Michael & Kelly Glover – 406 Orchard Ct 
3. Rodney & Nora Palmer – 408 Orchard Ct – called number disconnected. 
4. Kurt Schaub – 410 Orchard Court – no phone number or email address listed. 
5. John & Laurie Cresswell – 521 Orchard Ct 
6. Joan Ward – 407 Orchard Ct   
7. Lori Nixon & Rex Mizer – 525 Orchard Ct 

  
All residents (with the exceptions as noted above) have been contacted either verbally or with 
telephone voice mail messages. 
  
Issues:  
No real issues.  Along Orchard Court there are some trees that will need trimming.  These trees are 
located on the Cresswell property.  Max and I met with Laurie Cresswell (on 5-18), and we let her know 
of the tree trimmings.  I told her we will tie ribbon on the branches that need to be removed.  She said 
she would appreciate that, and she would verify the removals with her husband John, to make sure he 
has no issue with the removal of the branches.  
I verified with Laurie today (5-19) over the phone and we do have her permission to remove the 
branches that are marked with ribbon.  I also told her we will still make every effort to save what we 
can.  She appreciated that. 
  
General Comments: 
  
Malley Construction is doing a great job and is moving at a nice steady pace.  They are keeping the 
residents happy and are doing great with cleanup as they move forward with the water main 
installation. 
 


